TOWN OF STERLING ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE

A meeting of the Economic Development Committee for the Town of Sterling was called to order at 6:55 p.m. on Monday, July 22, 2013.

Those in attendance were:
Kevin Sanders – Secretary and acting Chairman
Michael Pineo
Paul Rehrig
Brian Kindorf
Brian Patacchiola – Selectman

Mr. Sanders, acting chair of the committee, called the meeting to order and Mr. Sanders kept minutes of the meeting.

The first item of business was review minutes from the previous meeting. Continued to August meeting.

The second order of business was to welcome new member Mr. Brian Kindorf. Mr. Kindorf moved to Sterling about a year ago and owns an accounting business specializing in non-profit companies.

The third order of business was continued discussion on a business database. The group discussed various infrastructure items including:

- GIS work by MRCP
- GIS access to town database
- Zoning overlays
- Water and sewer resources
- MART bus stops in town

The last order of business was to discuss Selectmen's warrant to fund a position of town planner. Selectmen would like us to give a quarterly review.

Next meeting Monday. August 26, 2013, 6:30 p.m.

VOTED: To adjourn.

Adjourned as voted.

Kevin Sanders, Secretary